To Brinks Plumbing & Heating:

This is a note to thank you for the service | received from the Brinks
company this past September.

Imagine finding your home under water from leaking water pipes. Your
representative Bill was competent in tracing the source of the leak and
repairing it. His focus was not limited to just the plumbing repair but to the
clean up of the house afterward.

| now understand why AAA and other highly respected insurance
companies choose Brinks Plumbing & Heating to serve our needs.

Tho_nk you,

Barbara and Scoft Groy “
3061 Mobley Street
San Diego, CA 92123



